
Jackson, Richard G POA02

From: KRutkows@envircon. state, ak. us
Sent: Monday, August 17, 1998 8:46 AM
To: Richard.G.Jackson@poa02.usace.army.mil
Subject: Teleconference 8/16

Rich,
Based on ourtelecon of 8/16 concerning Northeast Cape on St. Lawrence
Island, it is my understanding that the Corps is not planning to take
surface water samples in surface water bodies located within or adjacent
to established contaminated areas. You indicated that the Corps does not
recognize that this is a requirement of the FUDS program. You also
indicated that there is the potential for these sites to be addressed
under the process outlined in the draft 18 AAC 75 cleanup standards
regulations for determining alternative cleanup standards for soil. I
indicated that demonstrating compliance with water quality standards is
consistent with methods 2 and 3 under the draft 18 AAC 75 cleanup
standards regulations. I also indicated that an alternative for the
Corps is to use matrix levels if data concerning impacts to surface water
bodies is not determined.

Please let me know if my understanding of this issue as described above
is inconsistent with your understanding of our conversation. Thank you.
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